
Meeting cancellation notice – Built Heritage 
Committee Meeting of August 13, 2024 
 
June 27, 2024 at 9:54 AM 
 
Please be advised that, pursuant to Subsection 81(1)(f) of the Procedure By-law, the 
Chair of the Built Heritage Committee (BHC) has cancelled the BHC regular meeting 
scheduled for Tuesday, August 13, 2024.  
 
The next regular meeting of the BHC is scheduled for Tuesday, September 10, 2024.  
For more information, contact Mélanie Blais, Committee Coordinator, at 613-580-2424, 
ext. 27005, or by email at melanie.blais@ottawa.ca. 
 


